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Mark Master Masons of Durham 

 
 

  
  

Dear Brethren,  
                                                                                                                                                            29th June 2020 
 

Centenary Dinner Update 
 
Dear Brethren,  
 
Following the postponement of the Centenary Dinner which was to be held on Saturday 13th June 2020 
at Hardwick Hall Sedgefield we can now inform you that a new date has been arranged for Saturday 28th 
November 2020 at the same venue.  
   
We hope this date is acceptable to all who had booked. However if you are unable to attend please contact 
Arthur Clark (ajc5807@gmail.com) who will arrange a refund. 
 
The Brethren who have reserved accommodation at Hardwick Hall will need to rebook once the event has been 
confirmed. 
 
I do wish to remind you that we can only proceed with the Centenary Dinner when the General Suspension of 
all Masonic Activity Administered from Mark Master Masons Hall is lifted  
 
Further information will be announced in due course. 
 
Best Regards VW Bro Frank Rankin 
Director of the Centenary Festival 


